Chris O'Brien

From: Middletown STR Owners <middletown.str@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 3:59 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: STROM Opposes H8183

Attachments: STROM-OPPOSE-H8183.pdf

Dear House Finance Committee,

Please see the attached letter expressing our opposition to House Bill H8183, legislation to increase the tax on short
term rentals by an additional 5%.

We urge you to oppose this bill.
Sincerely,

STROM
Board of Directors



